
Vancouver Traditional Mass Society AGM (29/6/08) 

This year the Annual General Meeting of the Vancouver Traditional Mass Society, also known 
as Una Voce Canada, will be held in Holy Spirit Hall following the Divine Mercy Parish High 
Mass. Mr. Jim Bemis, a writer and enthusiastic promoter of tradition as well as a regular 
contributor to the Latin Mass Magazine, will be traveling from California to be this year’s guest 
speaker. He is currently writing a series of articles on and will be speaking about the crisis of 
Faith and the state of the Church in Europe. His talk will follow a short business meeting and the 
annual election of members of the Executive Committee. 

 
Get together before the AGM 



 
Mr. David Reid Pres. Una Voce Canada 

 



 

L. to R. Mr. Frank Chow V.P. & Mr. Arnold Weigert Director & Webmaster 



 

Mr. Margie Mackie Secretary 

 



 

Mrs. Lynn Reid Treasurer 



 

Mrs. Mercia Hodges Social Director 

 


